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From: Justin Nickels
To: Paul Braun; Jennifer Bartz
Subject: FW: External: The new warming shelter.
Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 9:49:23 AM

 

From: Daniel Lyman <pastordanlyman@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 2:21 PM
To: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>; Bill Schlei <bschlei@manitowoc.org>; Todd Reckelberg
<treckelberg@manitowoc.org>; Brett Norell <BNorell@manitowoc.org>; Tim Boldt
<tboldt@manitowoc.org>; Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 <esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org>; William DeBaets
<WDeBaets@manitowoc.org>; James Brey - D4 <jbrey@manitowoc.org>; Michael Cummings
<mcummings@manitowoc.org>; Chad Beeman <cbeeman@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: The new warming shelter.
 

Dear Leaders of our Manitowoc Community
I write in favor of the new location for the warming shelter.  I am a Manitowoc
resident and I have been concerned about our homeless population.  I am the
pastor of Faith Lutheran Church in Valders.  Our church has supported the existing
shelter over the years and we have prayed for better solutions such as the one
represented in this new proposal.
We believe that it will be a very good thing to have this new shelter at this new
location.
Sincerely,
Pastor Daniel C. Lyman

Be Alert !
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